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Here’s How It Works...

- Independent Provider Support - 

Under this program, independent service providers who provide 
Homemaker Personal Care (HPC) and Non-Medical Transportation 
(NMT) services are eligible for consideration to receive grant funds. 	

QUESTIONS? 
Please contact Pam Hunt, Community Support Director at 330-725-7751 ext. 261.

We are now offering a
Homemaker Personal Care 
(HPC) and Non-Medical 
Transportation (NMT) 
Grant Funds Support 
Program for Independent 
Service Providers.

The Medina County Board 
of Developmental Disabilities 
recognizes that Independent 
Providers are significantly 
affected by the increased 

costs 
of supporting individuals in 

community settings.  The 
MCBDD believes it is critical 
to continue to offer an array 
of supports to providers to 

ensure quality and necessary 
services are 

available to individuals with 

PROGRAM SUMMARY

Grant Fund Amounts
	 39 Hours or Less - Independent Providers who bill 39 hours or less 
	 for the month are eligible for a $50 per month grant fund
	 40 Hours or More - Independent Providers who bill 40 hours or more 
	 for the month are eligible for a $100 per month grant fund

MCBDD will determine the hours worked for each Independent Provider based 
on claims billed for the time period of July-Sept. 2022. 
	 NOTE: It is important any outstanding billing claims for the time period of 
	 July through Sept. 2022 must be submitted by Nov. 9, 2022 to be 
	 considered for this program. No reports will be run after this date.
 
Independent Providers
Independent Providers will be required to complete and return a “Request for 
Independent Provider Support” form to the MCBDD Director of Community 
Development when requesting grant funds through this program. 

Independent Providers must submit a current W9, if not previously submitted 
to MCBDD, to receive the grant funds. 

A one time payment for the three month period (July-Sept. 2022) will be made 
directly to the Independent Provider.

Forms
Forms are available on our website at www.mcbdd.org, under the Provider Site’s  
“Resources” tab, select “Forms” 

Program Availability Dates
Requests for grant funds under this support program will only be considered 
until Friday, December 30, 2022. No requests will be accepted after this date.

Click Here for Full Details 
for this Program

We know independent 
providers are working tirelessly 
to ensure basic health, safety 
and service needs are being 
met. The MCBDD wants to 
help your efforts by offering 
support to local independent 
DD service providers.

Other provider support 
programs continue to be 
offered. Check the Provider 
Site portion of our website. 
Click on the “Resources” tab 
and select the “DSP Work-
force Crisis” option for the 
most current information.


